
CONFIDENTIAL!

HOLlpffiOD
WALK OF FAME

January 8, 2020

Public Works Engineering
Att: Mr. Ramzy Sawaya
201 N. Figueroa, 3rd Floor, M.S. 503
Los Angeles, CA 90014

Dear Mr. Moore:

The Walk of Fame Committee of the Flollywood Chamber of Commerce has approved the below 
listed name for insertion into the Hollywood Walk of Fame:

THE LETTERMEN-(Category-RECORDING). Requested star location to be 1765 
Vine Street, west side of the street in front of AMDA and across the street from Capitol Records. 
The star for THE LETTERMEN will be placed in the second row next to the original row closest to 
the property. The stars situated in the original row where star is situated are JANET LEIGH (4) to 
the North and HOOT GIBSON (5N) to the South. According to sheet #21 plan 13788, THE 
LETTERMEN’S star will be in the second row nearest to the property between two blank squares 
with one pointing to the South and the other pointing to the North. Stars in the second row are not 
numbered. The star will point South. The star ceremony is scheduled for Monday, February 24, 
2020 at 11:30 a.m.

Thank you for your cooperation in this request. I look forward to a response from your office soon.

The following materials are enclosed: THE LETTERMEN’S bio, and the Board of Director’s 
Minutes.

Sincerely,

d'
Ana Martinez
Vice President, Media Relations, Producer-Walk of Fame


